












“Finally, brethren, whatsoever things are true, whatsoever things are honest, whatsoever things
are just, whatsoever things are pure, whatsoever things are lovely, whatsoever things are of good

report; if there be any virtue, and if there be any praise, think on these things.”
Philippians 4:8 



  These words from the pen of the Apostle Paul to the church in Philippi encourage and promote 
  the all-to-forgotten practice of thinking. It is an invitation to reckon, to count, to compute,
  to calculate and to take into account, internally. We’ve all been summoned to do it. Parents
 and teachers alike tell their children and students to think before they act. There is even a 
 national campaign that declares that “A mind is a terrible thing to waste."  To think is basic
 to life, however, it is also essential to shaping the life one lives. Your mind is all about your 
 focus, and what you choose to focus on creates the world you live in. You will mature your 
 future, or your past with your mind. God’s gift of a mind allows you to replay your past, 
 (that is to employ “Memory”), or  pre-play tomorrow, (that is to employ “Imagination”).

 Since it is that YOU get the option to “set your mind”.  THINK WELL!
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Church Office Hours 

11:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.

Tues., Wed. and Thurs.

or 

by Appointment

937-268-6651




Pastor Leroy Hines Anthony

A Message 
from

 Pastor Anthony...



Ida S. Taylor
Ohio Baptist General Convention

Honoree



 
 



October 12, 2021

 SEASONED SAINT AWARD
Northwestern District






   Sister Ida S. Taylor has been a pillar of our community since her arrival in 1967. She and her husband,
General Lee Taylor migrated from Mobile, Alabama to the Dayton area, donating both their time and 
energy in the development of the Dayton community up to Mr. Taylor’s passing in 1974. Since that time, Ida has
given her dedication, wisdom, and leadership to many local, state, and national organizations, including the
Dayton Urban League Guilds, League of Women Voters, NAACP and the “Red Rosettes."
  
  Ida is a member of Mt. Carmel Missionary Baptist Church – Dayton, OH, where she was previously the
President of the Mission Department for many years. She is especially proud of her church home and the work
that she has done there over her many years. Her services and dedication to the missionary work at Mt. Carmel,
District Associations, State Conventions and National Convention has been outstanding and a blessing to our
Dayton community.

   Ida has numerous accomplishments that enriched our community. She developed and started the Annual
Senior Harvest Social over 35 years ago. This once-a-year event continues to serve the Dayton Senior
Community Centers with food, activities and entertainment.  Due to her tremendous dedication, the Social
Festival name was changed to the Ida S. Taylor Fall Festival Social in her honor. In addition, Ida started the Mt.
Carmel food pantry over 33 years ago.  She served diligently in the operation of the food pantry which was
recognized in the Dayton Daily News. Her passion to help those in need serves as a blueprint for others to
follow.



  Ida has held many local and state district positions. She has held the office of President of the Northwestern
2nd District, Second Vice President of the Northwestern Ohio Missionary Association, Fourth Vice President of
the Ohio Baptist General Convention, and most recently, Third Vice President of the Ohio Baptist General
Convention.



  Ida has received numerous awards and recognition for her missionary work in the community by the Ohio
Baptist General Convention, Northwestern Ohio Missionary Baptist District Association, Dayton Urban League,
and various other organizations.



“Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path"

Psalms 119:105
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 "Jay" began his journey through life on November 15, 1946, in
Columbus, Georgia, blessed to the union of Homer B. Johnson and
Annie Green. On Tuesday, September 14, 2021, he departed from
this earth to his celestial home to dwell as one of God's angels for
evermore. Jay, as he was well known, attended Spencer High School in
Columbus, Georgia. He joined the Air Force in June 1964 and
traveled the world. He retired from the United Air Force in December
of 1987 after 23 years of service as a SMSgt.

" Jay" was a faithful member of Mount Carmel Missionary Baptist
Church where he served as a member of the Trustee, Deacon Board
(Vice Chair), Church Clerk, Comptroller, Multimedia Chairman,
Carmeleers Choir, Senior Choir, Mass Choir, Male Chorus, and
headed various committees over the years, the most recent one being
the Installation Committee Chair.
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  Minnie Mae Dillard (Grandma Minnie) An original member of
Mt. Enon Missionary Baptist Church, Minnie later joined Mt.
Carmel Missionary Baptist Church where she was a Charter
Member. She was active in the music ministry as a lead soprano
soloist and a mission worker. Minnie truly let the Lord use her,
staying faithful and active until her illness. 

Minnie Dillard also loved her Hoover Place Family. She enjoyed
the fellowship and special times they shared. Minnie was a sharp
dresser, always matching from head to toe. She had a kind word
and lots of wisdom to deposit whenever you were in her company.
She made no qualms about sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ
whenever and wherever the opportunity presented itself. And she
was deeply endeared by the pastors 
in the community because of her loving spirit.
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Gone . . . 

But Not Forgotten

Minnie Mae DillardDeacon Jimmie E. Johnson



Welcome Home Returning Members
Rev. John Smith - Sister Cherlye Smith

Brother Carl Fleming - Brother John Marsh





 
  Welcome New Members:

First Lady Shawana Hines Anthony
Sister Brittni Wilkerson 

Brother Isaiah Hines Anthony
Brother Dovon Glover 

 Sister Trinity Hines Anthony
Sister LeRae Hine Anthony 

 Sister Lelia Perkins
Brother Devin Melvin 
Brother Mark Woods

November 7, 2021



“The Rest of the Story”
Revelation  7 : 9 - 17





 



November 14 , 2021



“Who’s in Charge Here” 
Revelation  11 : 15 - 19



 



November 21, 2021



“Family Restored”
Revelation 19 : 1 - 8



 



 Thanksgiving -A Day of Sharing
 
 Wednesday, November 17, 2021-(Application deadline)

  Tuesday, November 23, 2021-( Pickup)

For applications go to:
 Facebook, websites or welcome desk 

Page 4“Resetting for Righteous Resolve” 1 Peter   5 : 1-10

November 28, 2021



“No Difference”
Acts 10 : 34 - 47



 



Please Join us For Sunday School 9:30 AM Zoom meeting ID 840 0305 7229 password 155734 or dial in (312) 626-6799

Pastor Anthony will teach Sunday School the First Sunday

 Our food pantry is open on Thursdays from 10:00 am to 
 1:00 pm. For more information,  call the church @ 

Youth Bible Study is CANCELLED for the remainder of the
year and will resume January 2022.

  Women’s Empowerment, Tuesday 7:00 pm, Zoom meeting
ID 843-5219-0754 Passcode 079825 Dial in (312) 626-6799.

  Wednesday Morning Bible Study, 11:00 am; Wednesday
Evening Prayer Meeting, 6:30 pm and Bible Study, 7:00 pm. 

If anyone would like to submit announcements/information
or suggestions for our newsletter, please forward
information to Mtcarmeldayton@gmail.com or call (937)
301-7992 no later than the 2nd Sunday of the month. If you
would like the newsletter emailed or mailed to you, please
ensure the office has your email address or mailing address.

Girl Scouts' Candy and Nut money due on November 7th to
Kadijah Taylor. (Product will be available for pick up).

Girl Scouts Troop Meeting: November 6th, 12-2 pm

November Keeper of the Keys...If you need access to the
church outside normal office hours you may call Trustee
Craig Caldwell at (937) 654-0738. Please give a three (3) day
notice for the keeper of the keys.

ANNOUNCEMENTS (cont'd)...



       of every month starting at 9:30 am.

       (937) 268-6651. 

  Zoom meetings ID 870-6093-2226 Passcode 251111.
 Dial in (312) 626-6799.

      November 20th 12-2 pm

The Toys for Christmas Cheer Project will begin
accepting applications to provide toys for children
ages 1-5 years old.  If you wish to suggest a name(s)
of a child in need that would benefit from this
project, applications will be available at the
Welcome desk, starting 11/7.   Please turn in your
completed application to the office or Beverly
Williams no later than 11/28. We strive to be a small
blessing to a child during the season of giving.

There will be a "Church-wide Meeting" on
Saturday, November 20th at 10:00 a.m.  All
members are invited to attend.




ANNOUNCEMENTS

1.






Newsletter Team - Executive Advisor, D. Ferguson -Chief Editor, L. Giles -Co-Editor, S. Perry -Production, L. Young-Distribution, 

D. Thompson-Photographer, D. Roberts-Designer, R. Jones-Designer

Contributor, Wiley M. Nolan







